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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

DID YOU KNOW?
We will be holding a nominating

committee soon. Keep an eye out
and help us vote for the new
president and other officers. 

SCHOOL SPIRIT
Please encourage all your children
to wear their spirit shirts on Fridays.

They can also wear navy blue.
There will be prizes handed out on

these Fridays for those wearing
their shirts. We will be wearing it to
support our teachers and staff at

Canyon!  

UPCOMING EVENTS
February
PTA Report Due
7 - PTA Meeting
9 - School Spirit / T-Shirt Treats
12 - Monday Munchies
19 - No School
26 to March 1 - Teacher Appreciation
 

Newsletter

We are looking forward to our next
two months in PTA. We have

Teacher Appreciation Week coming
up at the end of February. Then we

are super excited for March! We
have lots going on that month. The
month of March is Literacy Month,

we will be encouraging everyone to
read, read, read! We will also be

having a book swap, Battle of the
Books, readathon week, book fair,

and art gallery. Check out the
school's website under PTA, we will

post more info there. It will be a
great next two months!

The PTA is grateful for all the
teachers and staff at Canyon

Elementary. They are amazing for
the children of the Canyon. We are

lucky to have them.
-Tashelle

March
Literacy Month
6 - PTA Meeting
6 - SEP’s
6,7 - Art Gallery
11 - Monday Munchies
8 - Book Fair setup
11 to 15 - Book Fair
20 - half day of school
22 -School Spirit / T-Shirt Treats

February 2024

Follow us!

Next Spirit Days are: 
February 9 and  March 22nd


